
 

Report of the Regulatory & Consents Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

9. TERMS OF REFERENCE FOR THE REVIEW OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 
SIGNIFICANT ACTIVITY 

 
 The Committee considered a report from Chris Kerr (Business Improvement Manager) outlining the 

proposed Terms of Reference for the review of the significant activity Environmental Services. 
 
 The Committee decided that the draft Terms of Reference for the review of the Environmental 

Services Significant Activity be adopted and referred to the Strategy and Finance Committee for 
consideration. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


